
July 18, 2017 

THE SUPERINTENDENT REPORT 

TO THE  

BOARD OF EDUCATION 

Board Meeting – 6:30 pm 

The Superintendent will report on and discuss 
the following to the Board of Education: 

• Attended Connections Weekend monthly meeting 
• Attended the HSTW Conference in Louisville 
• Met with Bruce Heinlen regarding stadium projects  
• Attended Kiwanis Meetings  
• Met with the Tech Department regarding our plans for phone extension 

changes 
• Assisted with the search and interviewing of potential candidates for position 

vacancies within the District 
• Attended the Galion Chamber Golf Outing 
• Met with Frank Chillemi From Oswalt Furniture regarding our library upgrade 
• Met with Nick Seisel from Seisel Distributing regarding cleaning supplies 
• Attended the C.C.E./E.D. 
• Attended the Route 598 construction project meeting 
• Attended the grading policy meeting 
• Met with Bryan Summer regarding his future plans  

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 


